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Awards of the Week KS1 

 

Swanpool -  Behaviour for Learning  - Bonnie 

St Michael’s -  Mathematician - Lily 

Glendurgan - Mathematician - Tyler 

 

Awards of the week KS2 

Tehidy - Behaviour for Learning  - Zayn 

Kynance Cove - Virtue of the Week - Lottie 

Polzeath - Writer of the week - Ruan 

Godrevy -  Mathematician - Joshua B 

Gwithian -  Behaviour for Learning  - Ethan 

Porthleven - Virtue of the Week - Dolcie-Wynn 

Lizard -  Mathematician - Molly 

Flushing - Writer of the week - Ava 

Gweek - Behaviour for Learning  - Brody 

Forest School - KS1 Billy and Luke 

  KS2 Ethan  

 
Dates for the diary 

30th September : 5pm - Reception Reading 

Meeting (Online) 

26th - 30th October 2020 (Inclusive) - Half 

term 

18th November 2020 - Tempest Individual 

Photos (Subject to date change)  

2nd December 2020 - Nasal Flu                 

Vaccination 

19th December -  4th January (Inclusive) - 

Christmas Holiday 

 

INSET DATES 2020/2021 

There will be an additional 2 INSET Days                
during this academic year : 

3rd September 2020 

4th September 2020 

4th January 2021 

12th February 2021 

7th June 2021 

22nd July 2021 

23rd July 2021 

School Attendance 

Tehidy Kynance 

Cove 

Godrevy Polzeath Gwithian Porthleven Flushing The Lizard Gweek 

95.3 % 100 % 97.1 % 97.1 % 97.1 % 95.1% 95.7 % 93.3 % 95.1% 

Swanpool St Michael’s Glendurgan Maenporth Gyllyngvase 

95.6 % 100 % 95.6 % 100 % 98.5 % 

Above 96%                                                                                                     Below 96%                              

Whole school attendance :  96.5% 



PE Day  

Thank you for your support sending your child in, in their PE kits on their class PE Day.  Pease can 

we advise parent/carers as the weather is turning colder, children can wear their school jumper 

with their PE kit on this day.  Thank you for your support with this. 

 

 

 

 

 

At Penryn Primary Academy we are working closely with our young carers and their families to 

offer support, guidance and fun activities through Kernow Young Carers.  

Our Parent Support Advisor, who you will see at the school gate every morning, is available to 

meet with you to answer any questions you may have.   You can email or call the school to book 

an appointment : hello@penrynprimary.org or 01326 373290 

For more information on Young Carers, please visit the following website : 

https://www.kernowyoungcarers.org/ 

Ms Lisa Hollis 

 

Parent Support Adviser &                             

Young Carers Lead 

 

School Census Day - Menu Change : Thursday 1st October   

On Thursday 1st October there will be a menu change for our School Census Day!   

We will be enjoying the following :                                                                         

Sausage/Vegetarian Sausage & Chips 
 

Peas or baked beans  
 

Cake 

KS2 Parent/Carers 

Booking School meals : ParentPay 

 

Please can we remind our KS2 parent/carers that school meals must be booked via ParentPay 
by 7am in the morning at the very latest.  To support our kitchen staff, it would be very helpful if 
you book your child’s meals one week in advance.  If you have booked a meal in advance and 
your child is absent from school, you will be refunded. Thank you for your support with this. 

https://www.kernowyoungcarers.org/


 

Forest School Fun 

 

What an amazing week we have had in Forest School!  Our children have loved                 

taking part in these sessions and enjoying the sunshine and showers! 

We have loved creating blackberry paint, collecting Autumn treasures, practicing 

our fire lighting skills and enjoying a well deserved hot chocolate! 



COVID-19 Reporting 

If you need to report a positive COVID-19 test (out of school hours) please do so by clicking the 

following link : http://www.aspireacademytrust.org/coronavirus  

KS2 Parents - Forest School Sessions : Please can we remind parents to send in a change of 

clothes for Forest School sessions, this includes a pair of old trousers, old shoes/trainers or wellies, 

a waterproof coat and depending on the weather, a warm jumper, gloves and a hat. This cloth-

ing will need to be brought into school on the day of their session, in a named bag and taken 

home the same day to be washed, as they will get wet and muddy.   

KS1 Parents : Please can we ask you to send in a pair of wellie boots for your child's Forest School 

Session. 

The Forest School timetable is available on the school website and can be accessed under links 

and downloads (bottom right hand corner) : https://www.penrynprimary.org/web 

Thank you for your continued support.  

 
Nut Free School 

Please can we remind parent/carers that we are a nut free 

school.   

Please be vigilant when sending in packed lunches, this includes 

sandwich spreads and chocolate products.  

https://eur02.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.aspireacademytrust.org%2Fcoronavirus&data=02%7C01%7Cciara.meek%40penrynprimary.org%7C933e41558989432d3b7508d8597038f5%7C199653adc1564a05bad3084c1a30b618%7C0%7C0%7C637357685836754575&sdata=sj
https://www.penrynprimary.org/web

